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 Bianca Di Meglio COMMNT2016/5809/P 07/11/2016  16:25:24 Dear Sir/Madame,

I wish to object to this application as I am concerned about loss of light. If the works go ahead I will 

lose light on the First and Second Floor. 

Furthermore the proposed mansard roof extension will block the view on the top floor and will have a 

negative impact on my property.

Please don't hesitate to contact me if you wish to visit my flat to see for yourself. 

Many thanks for your time,

88 Torriano 

Avenue
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